ACCESS THROUGH TECHNOLOGY

Fiscal Year 2024

QUARTER 4
Apr 1, 2024 – Jun 30, 2024
We have been allocated $123,203 for the 2023-2024 year.  

Access Through Technology Program for quarter 4.

We had a total of 21 applications with 19 consumers being served throughout the year.  We have 10 consumers still receiving services that will be carried over to the 2025 fiscal year budget.  Quarter 4 resulted in mostly installation and training services.   
Quarter 4







YTD
$6,704

Assessments




$19,622
$1,601

Equipment/upgrades/inventory
$43,427


$12,790 

Installation/Training



$48,089
$2,418

Administration cost



$16,469
$2,137

Outreach





$7,584
$29,663.48 total spent funds for Quarter 4.  
We received an additional $12,000 from the NDBEDP which brought our spending amount to $135,203 and the total spent for the 2024 fiscal year was $135,191
Outreach for Quarter 4
Program Presentation to the Hearing Loss Association of America in April.
May 6 & 7 -Booth with devices and program information at the AT conference in New Haven for 2 days. 

 May - Booth with devices and program information at the OIB Silver Summit.

NOTE:  
1. Services have resumed effective July 1st with the new budget of $122,673

2. The most current Access Through Technology application can be accessed on our website www.cttechact.com or reaching out to Muriel via email at muriel.aparo@ct.gov.  

